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Comments by the United States of America

	
PROPOSED WAY FORWARD ON THE DRAFT OPINIONS



The United States welcomes the contributions submitted to the Informal Experts Group proposing a way forward on the draft opinions, particularly the proposal in contribution 12 from the United Kingdom. We believe a cross-cutting approach to opinions would provide a way to incorporate ideas from across all of the opinions in a way that is consistent with Resolution 2 of the Plenipotentiary Conference (Rev. Dubai, 2018) and Decision 611 of the Council (Rev. Council, 2020).

However, as experts continue to have difficulty reaching consensus even on the structure of our future discussions, and given that it is already the fourth of six Informal Experts Group meetings, we believe that the Informal Experts Group must take a different approach if it is to fulfill its mandate and provide the WTPF with consensus draft opinions. 

Therefore, the United States proposes that the Informal Experts Group focus its discussion of possible Opinions towards the outcomes where consensus is more likely as shown below: 

Opinion 1 – COVID-19 
Opinion 2 – Skills 
Opinion 3 – Enabling Environment 

We believe the Informal Experts Group should begin discussing the text of these opinions, drawing from the relevant text across all of the currently proposed draft opinions. The Informal Experts Group should begin text-based negotiations of consensus opinions if it is to fulfill its mandate in time for WTPF.
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